
Dear Parents 

This week has been another positive week in school. It has been great to see the children engaging 
with their learning so well within the classrooms and enjoying their time together on the playground 
and field. 

On Wednesday, the children in Class 3 enjoyed their visit to Mires Beck Nursery. Whilst there, 
they experienced planting some small oak trees, digging and compacting soil and learning about how 
seeds are released from berries. I am grateful to Mires Back for inviting us to visit. 

Earlier this week, each class elected their School Councillors. School councillors have an important 
role in representing the views of their class. This year, we have decided that whilst we will continue 
to support national fund-raising events, such as Children in Need, we would like to have a focus 
charity for the year that we can learn more about and fund raise to support. We will be discussing 
this with our school council, though should you be aware of any causes that you feel the children 
may wish to support, please discuss these with your child so that these can be fed into the school 
council’s decision making. 

Next week, we look forward to welcoming a worker from MIND who will be working in school for 
half a day a week for this academic year. This is funded through the Trust’s ‘Be Well’ programme 
and is in addition to the ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support Assistant) support that we already                   
provide. Throughout the year, our worker will work with classes, smaller groups and individuals both 
to target identified needs and issues as these arise. She will begin by working with a small group of 
children to train them as ‘Wellbeing Ambassadors’ and will also be working with our Year 6 children 
and exploring the idea of ‘resilience’. Further information about the ‘Be Well’ programme can be 
found here by clicking on the link below.  

https://theeducationalliance.org.uk/be-well-programme/ 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  

North Cave C of E Primary School 
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15th September 2023  
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Dates  

 
 

Thurs 28th September, Y6 Bikeability, full day 

Fri 29th September Y6 Bikeabillity, full day 

Wed 4th October, Y6 Parent Consultations 

Tues 10th October, Parent Consultation Evening, 4pm—7pm 

Wed 11th October, Parent Consultation Evening, 4pm—7pm  

Thurs 26th October, School closes for half term 

 

 

 

Mon 6th November, School reopens 

Fri 10th November, Class 4 assembly, 9.15am & 2.50pm  

Fri 17th November, Class 3 assembly, 9.15am & 2.50pm 

Wed 13th December KS1 Nativity, 10.30am & 2.00pm 

Thurs 14th December, KS1 Nativity, 10.30am & 2.00pm 

Wed 20th December, Christmas Dinner  

Fri 22nd December, School closes 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed visiting the wildlife area. 

          Next week we are looking forward to thinking about friendships in R.E . 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed looking at changes in humans. 

          Next week we are looking forward to writing humorous stories. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed visiting Mires Beck Nursery, planting trees. 

          Next week we are looking forward to writing music and playing it on the glockenspiel.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed learning about the start of WW2 and playing team building games    
          in P.E . 

          Next week we are looking forward to learning about creative writing in preparation for our independent 
          write.  

Collective Worship Theme for next week:- Love  

“Our Father who is in heaven hallowed be your name” 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  

 

 

This Week`s Achievements 

Congratulations to:- 

 

Jamie for his football trophy  

 

Hattie for her dance trophy  

 

Logan for his orange belt in MMA 

 

Neve for her football medal  

 

Alfie for his fairy trail certificate 

 

Oscar for his grade 2 piano                  
certificate  

 

Anneka for her equestrian rosette 
and her football trophy 

 

Ava for her football medal 

 

 

 



Please click on the link below for the list of menu allergens  

https://northcave-school.co.uk/our-school-lunches/ 


